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We are pleased to welcome you to visit Tech, Innovation and the 

End of Hunger, an immersive exhibition produced by the 

World Food Programme. By using cutting-edge technology, 

including augmented reality and chatbots, we will show you 

how digital solutions are helping WFP to reach and empower 

the furthest behind. 

 

An interactive experience will demonstrate how technology and 

innovation is driving change in many of the countries where 

WFP works, helping us to know more, know better and serve 

better. 

 

Look forward to welcoming you there. 

 

 


